
  Stanton Community Schools April 17, 2019

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

Upcoming School Events 
 

Wednesday April 17th 
State Testing Continues Today for 5th and 6th  

Graders Today 
 

Boys Varsity Golf Invitational 9:30am @ David 
City 

*Departs 7:30am / Returns Approx. 5pm* 
 

JH Track Invitational 10am @ Laurel 
*Departs 8am / Returns Approx. 4pm* 

 
Thursday April 18th  

State Testing Finishes Today for 5th and 6th 
Graders Today 

 
Friday April 19th 

Good Friday 
No School Grades K-12 

 
Alumni Basketball & Volleyball 

 
Saturday April 20th 

Alumni Basketball and Volleyball 
 

Sunday April 21st 
Easter 

 
Alumni Basketball and Volleyball 

 
Monday April 22nd 

Easter Monday 
No School Grades K-12 

 
Varsity Boys Golf @ Plainview 

*Depart 7am / Return Approx. 4pm* 
 

JH Track Invitational 1pm @ Norfolk Catholic 
*Bus Departs 11:30am – 6pm* 

 
Tuesday April 23rd 

No Academic or Athletic Events Today 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast for Today 
Biscuit and Gravy 

 

Lunch for Today 
Cheese Crunchers, Green Beans, Fruit and Milk 

 

Today’s Alternate 
Muffins, Yogurt and Cheese Stick 

 

Upcoming Meetings: 
 

April 17 - Homeroom – Mrs. Schwartz’s Room 
FFA Meeting 

 
April 24 - Homeroom – Mr. Stoddard’s Room 

FB / BB Senior Leadership Meeting 
 

April 24 - Homeroom – HS Girls Locker Room 
VB Senior Leadership Meeting 

 
April 29 - Advisory – Mrs. Meyer’s Room 

StuCo Meeting 
 
 

 

Attention Seniors:  
Senior Community Service Hours  

are due to Mrs. Fernau on April 26th.  
 

The interviews for the Youth Sports Scholarships has been moved 
to Monday, April 22nd at 7:00pm in the High School library. 

 
 

Summer Camps Available: 
There is a variety of summer camp programs for students, 

including a youth energy leadership camp, CSI, and nursing camp 
to name a few. Some of these require a fee and some are free, but 
you would need to register for them. Check out the bulletin board 
outside the guidance office for more details. Students who have 
attended these camps have had lots of positive comments about 

their experience. 
 


